
	

	

	

	

Dear	all	Children	and	Families,		

Join	us	this	Easter	by	making	your	own	Easter	Garden	or	window	and	receive	your	Easter	chocolate	gift	
from	us!		

It	is	such	a	special	season	to	appreciate	the	new	life,	the	warmer	and	longer	days.	Now	we	find	ourselves	at	
home	with	our	families	in	our	local	communities,	and	probably	celebrating	Easter	a	bit	differently	this	year.	
However,	Easter	is	still	happening!	For		Christians	it	is	the	most	significant	celebration	of	the	year,	and	we	
would	like	you	to	join	in	celebrating	Easter	all	around	BoA	and	villages	by	making	Easter	gardens	and/or	
windows	appear	everywhere	and	receive	some	Easter	chocolate!		

	They	are	very	simple	to	make:	

												 	

	

Take	a	flower	pot	and	old	seed	tray,	(a	yogurt	pot	and	tub	work	just	fine	too)	and	get	creating	with	the	
things	around	you.	A	stone	to	put	in	front	of	the	‘tomb’,	twigs	tied	with	raffia	or	string	for	the	three	
crosses,	some	pebbles	for	the	path.	Use	soil,	then	moss,	or	grass	for	the	hill.		



	

	

For	the	gardeners	among	you	why	not	add	some	dark	flowers	to	represent	the	sad	day	of	Good	Friday,	and	
yellow	primroses	or	cowslips	for	the	happy	day	on	Easter	Sunday	when	the	stone	is	rolled	away,	the	tomb	
is	empty	and	Jesus	has	risen!		

These	or	other	ideas	can	be	made	into	an	Easter	window	display	instead	if	you	prefer. 

Take	a	photo*	of	just	your	Easter	Garden	or	Easter	Window		and	place	it	for	any	passers-by	to	see.	
Everyone	who	takes	part	will	receive	an	Easter	Chocolate	gift	from	us	so	please	email	the	photo	to	
zyeomans3@gmail.com	with	your	name/s	and	address	and	the	chocolate	will	be	safely	delivered	to	your	
doorstep.	We	will	also	add	the	pictures	to	the	Church	website	for	the	wider	congregations	to	see	while	
they	are	at	home.			

There	will	be	extra	prizes	for	the	best	and	most	creative	Easter	garden	and	Easter	window	so	get	your	
creative	juices	flowing….	

Have	fun	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	your	photos	and	giving	lots	of	Easter	chocolate!	

	

Zoe	Yeomans	

Children	and	Families	Worker	for	North	Bradford	on	Avon	Benefice.	

									

*	Because	of	Safeguarding	restrictions	we	want	photos	to	share	of	your	creations,	not	your	children!	
Children’s	names	will	also	not	be	attached	to	the	photos	when	shared	on	our	website.	

	

	


